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Spring Tree Sale Deadline:  
Close Of Business Wednesday April 10th 

Spring Tree Sale Pick-up Dates:  
 Thursday April 25th & Friday April 26th from 8am -5pm 
  
Spring Plant Sale Deadline: 
 Close of Business May 1st 
Spring Plant Sale Pick-up Date: 
 Friday, June 14th from 8 am - 5 pm 
 
Spring Fish Sale Deadlines  
 Grass Carpð April 19th 
 All Otherð April 29th 
Spring Fish Pick-up Date:  
 Wednesday, May 8th @ 7am  
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Soi l  and Water Conser vat ion 

SPRING TREE, PLANT & FISH SALES  
DEADLINES  

For More Information Or To Submit a 
S.T.A.R. Application contact Rock Island 

County SWCD Staff 
 

(309) 764-1486 Ext. 3 
info@rockislandswcd.org 

3020 1st Avenue East Milan, IL 61264 

The Rock Island County SWCD has signed onto an agreement 
to promote the S.T.A.R program with area producers and 
landowners.  S.T.A.R. stands for Saving Tomorrowôs 
Agriculture Resources 
 
S.T. A.R. is a FREE state-wide tool to 

 
The S.T.A.R. evaluation program assigns points for each 
conservation practice such as cropping, tillage, nutrient 
application, and soil conserving activity.  Higher points are 
assigned to those practices that align best with the NLRS goals 
and science assessment.  From these points, a rating of one-star 
to five-star rating is assigned to each field the participate signs 
up for.   
 
Participates will receive a free sign showing off their S.T.A.R. 
rating.  Farmers can sign up one or more fields in the S.T.A.R 
program. 
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The Rock Island County Soil & Water Conservation 
District held its annual Election of Directors on Friday, 
February 28th, 2019 at the USDA Service Center in 
Milan, IL.  Rock Island County landowners/occupiers re-
elected Mr. Nathan Oak for another two-year term and 
elected a new Board member, Mrs. Sally Ferguson. She is 
a former AC and has been an associate Board member 
for several years and we are excited to have her!  

2019 Election Results  

ABOUT USé. 

MEET OUR STAFF  

2019 Rock Island County District Directors: 
 

Gary Blanchard: Chairman 
Sally Ferguson: Treasurer/Secretary 
Brian Parkinson: Vice-Chair 
Nathan Oak: Director 
Twila Cederstrom: Director 
 

Joe Gates - Conservation Specialist 
 
After 29 years as the District Conservationist for NRCS, Joe 
retired in December. In February, he accepted a part-time job 
with RISWCD as Conservation Specialist. He will be assisting 
the district with promoting conservation programs, working 
with landowners on the planning and application of 
conservation practices, reviewing construction site stormwater 
pollution prevention plans, tree and plant sales, and 
promoting NRCS programs among other things. The district 
is excited to retain his knowledge and expertise on 
conservation in Rock Island County!  

Dawn Temple - Administrative Coordinator 
 
Dawn joined RISWCD back in September, 2018 as the 
Administrative Coordinator. She holds a Masterõs of Business 
Administration from Western Illinois University and brings 20 
years of administrative and accounting experience to the 
district. She will manage all administrative and accounting 
tasks as well as providing NRCS Administrative assistance, 
event planning, education outreach, grant writing and 
reporting, conservation sales, and participates on a variety of 
committees supporting conservation throughout the Quad 
Cities.  

Rich Stewart -  Resource Conservationist 
 
Rich is a long-time employee of RISWCD providing 

conservation planning for local landowners from cost-share 

and NRCS programs to Copperas Creek watershed projects as 

well as construction site reviews for local municipalities, 

zoning reviews for Rock Island County and implementing 

NLRS reduction strategies on behalf of the IDOA. He 

participates on many committees supporting conservation 

efforts throughout the Quad Cities and was also named Co-

Chair for the Illinois Soil & Water Conservation District 

Employees Association this past December.  

We are working with The Augustana Web Guild at 
Augustana College on the update and redesign of our 
website. The new site will be up and running soon! We 
will now be able to offer online payment options and 
increased content for programs, more up to date news 
and info, and an easier and more functional format for 
users on all types of devices. 


